From: HUSTINX Peter

Sent: 27 February 2013 16:10

To: I

Cc: I

Subject: RE: Meeting with Apple's Privacy Team
Dear Mr

The meeting will be in our new office at Rue Montoyer 30 in Brussels
http://www.edps.europa.eu/EDPSWEB/edps/EDPS/Contact;jsessionid=C681E4D90C083C2E15CB0685DD12E540

One or two staff members from relevant policy sectors might be joining in.
Kind regards,

Peter Hustinx

Peter Hustinx
Supervisor

Tel. +32 2 283 19 01 | Fax +32 2 283 19 50

edps@edps.europa.eu

European Data Protection Supervisor
Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels

D @EU_EDPS www.edps.europa.eu

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential.
Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended
recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as
they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPS therefore cannot
guarantee the security of correspondence by email.

From : | - ;. com]

Sent: 27 February 2013 16:02

To: HUSTINX Peter

Cc:

Subject: Re: Meeting with Apple's Privacy Team

Dear Mr Hustinx

Could you please let me know where the meeting will take place, and who might join you in the
meeting?

Kind regards



On 25 Feb 2013, at 12:01, HUSTINX Peter <peter.hustinx@edps.europa.eu> wrote:

Excellent and now blocked

From: | 3 - pe.com]
Sent: 25 February 2013 11:44

To: HUSTINX Peter
Cc:
Subject: Re: Meeting with Apple's Privacy Team

Dear Mr Hustinx

Thank you for your kind reply. Would it be possible to meet at 11:15 on 8
March?

Yours sincerely

Apple -

Square de Meeus, 37
B-1000 Brussels
Belgium

iPhone +32
Office +32
Fax +32

Email

-@apple.com

On 25 Feb 2013, at 11:23, HUSTINX Peter <peter.hustinx @edps.europa.eu>
wrote:

Dear N

would be most welcome for a meeting of about 45
y 8 March between 9.00 and 12.00.

Please let me know what would fit best in her schedule.
Kind regards,

Peter Hustinx



Peter Hustinx
Supervisor

Tel. +32 2 283 19 01 | Fax +32 2 283 19 50

edps@edps.europa.eu

European Data Protection Supervisor
Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels

E-J @EU_EDPS www.edps.europa.eu

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential.
Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended
recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secur
they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPS therefore cannot
guarantee the security of correspondence by email.

From: NN  op'c.com]

Sent: 21 February 2013 10:04
To: European Data Protection Supervisor
Subject: Meeting with Apple's Privacy Team

Dear Mr Hustinx

I o0 s I i
bein Brussels on 7/8 March, and would like to meet
with you to discuss devel opments in data protection,
both for Apple and at the EU policy level. We would
also like to take the opportunity to introduce

, our new colleague in charge of

| very much hope that you are available for a meeting,
and look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely

Apple -

Square de Meeus, 37
B-1000 Brussels
Belgium

iPhone +32 NN

Office

+32
Fax +32
Email |l _apple.com
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